
Budget Adjustment:  
DVHA Budget - Delivery System Reform Investments Proposal 

JFO DRAFT 1/14/20 
 

Delivery System Reform investment funding in 2020 BAA: 

• Last year, DVHA proposed removing $1.875M (gross) in DSR investment funding 
from “the base budget and addressing them, if at all, on an ad hoc basis at the 
conclusion of the annual contracting process and if needed, in a future budget 
adjustment.”1  This proposal is the Administration follow through on this.  

• These are one-time funding investments (although an activity can be funded 
more than once). 

• DSR Investments end after FY 2021  
o The current Global Commitment agreement is for 1/1/17 to 12/31/2021  

• OneCare VT’s 2020 budget includes approximately $43M towards population 
health management (including the $3.9M request from the state for plan year 
2020).   

• OneCare’s initial 2020 budget proposal asked for $7.8M.  The administration is 
proposing half ($3.9M). 

• It is anticipated that future DSR investments funding requests will be in Budget 
Adjustment (rather than the budget), largely due to timing. 
 

 

 
 
 
More detail is provided on the next page

                                                 
1 Quoted directly from last year’s DVHA budget document.  See page 120. 
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Excerpt from the Department of Vermont Health Access FY 2020 Budget Document, 

page 120 

 

 

 
 


